Ms Sarah Sheppard

Executive Director

Essential Services Commission
Level 8, 570 Bourke Street
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Attn: Sugi Sivarajan, A/Senior Regulatory Manager of Regulatory Operations

Dear Ms Sheppard
RETAIL LICENCE REVIEW — SECOND CONSULTATION

| refer to your letters of 27 April 2022 in respect of the proposed changes to Tango
Energy Pty Ltd’s (Tango Energy) electricity and gas licences. Tango Energy maintains that
all licence conditions should be set out in a single consolidated document as opposed to
the proposed structure that provides for an overarching energy licence and a schedule
of licence conditions.

Notwithstanding this, Tango Energy acknowledges that the Essential Services
Commission (Commission) has addressed the substantive matters raised by Tango
Energy in its previous submission. In view of this, Tango Energy accepts the
Commission’s proposed amendments to its electricity and gas licences, as specified in
the Commission’s revised licence and standard licence condition templates of
27 April 2022.

In respect of the email address for service under clause 2.1(ii) of Tango Energy’s
electricity and gas licences, correspondence from the Commission to Tango Energy
should be emailed to compliance@tangoenergy.com.

We thank the Commission for taking into consideration the feedback of Tango Energy
and other retailers as part of this consultation process.

Yours sincerely

Corporate Lawyer, Regulatory & Compliance
Tango Energy Pty Ltd
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